
Our staff meets each Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. 
Email us at info@thesprings.cc and let us 
know how we can pray for you! 

Contact Us:  
staff@thesprings.cc 

elders@thesprings.cc 
405-285-7524

     Kelly Osborne
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     Brett Vanderzee

     Preaching & Music Minister

Sandi Schwab
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     Ben Langford

     Preaching Minister

Elders 
Phil Loafman

Paul Crawford 

     Leah Redling

     Director, Youth & Family

WORSHIP/BUILDING 
7/26/20

GENERAL GENERAL MISSIONS

86
GIVING 7/26/2020 

$8520 
(Weekly Budget $9,231)

YEAR TO DATE 
2020  

<$5,711.65>

(2020 GOAL:$115,000) 
Total Pledges Rcvd  

$72,249.79

leadership

Are you missing the Sunday sheet each week? 
Scan the QR code to see the current and past 
Sunday sheets, or simply go to The Springs 

website, www.thesprings.cc/bulletin-1

sunday sheet 

August 2, 2020 
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COMMUNION time will continue during the pandemic. We 
ask that you space yourself and your family from others when you come to 
the table.  

GIVING please continue to give during this current season, so that ministries 
of The Springs may continue. Give online or mail a check.  

CONNECTION GROUPS are asked to be diligent about checking on each 
other during the quarantine. This is what small groups are made for!  
Let’s do a fantastic job of looking out for each other!  
Delegate for Connections Groups: stevenlshoe@gmail.com. .  

PRAYER NEEDS TODAY? Prayer Team members are ready to pray with you 
and for you!  If you have needs or concerns, please email info@thesprings.cc or 
submit your requests via The Springs website.  
Did you know that we have a prayer needs link? From the homepage of the 
website, in the middle of the page, you will find a button labeled NEED 
PRAYER? Simply click on the button and fill out a prayer request.  
We want to pray for you! Delegate for Prayer: kelsey.herndon@oc.edu  

Scan this QR code and fill out a visitor info form. 

Visit thesprings.cc/visitors. We want to hear from you!  

CONNECT ONLINE FOR WORSHIP. We are live-streaming the Sunday worship service 
at thesprings.cc/messages  and also on Facebook at facebook.com/groups/
TheSprings.cc  

SUNDAY MORNINGS we continue with a scaled-down meeting at the building for 
worship. All members not ready to resume meeting at the building are encouraged 
to remain at home for worship and join us through the livestream at 10:30 a.m.  

TODAY WE RETURN TO OUR RECURRENT SERMON SERIES, “The Word of the Lord.”  
The sermon texts will come from the Revised Common Lectionary, a three year 
cycle of scriptures that follows the Christian liturgical year from Advent to Lent, to 
Easter and beyond. Each week, the Lectionary assigns an Old Testament text, a 
Psalm, an Epistle, and a Gospel. The goal is that churches will be exposed to larger 
swaths of Scripture, as well as passages they wouldn’t normally hear. Join us as we 
submit ourselves to the authority of God in every corner of Scripture. 

OUR ADULT SUNDAY MORNING CLASS is meeting in the auditorium and online at 9:30 
a.m. Led by Brad Giddens and Ryan Stephenson, they are teaching from the Gospel 
of Mark. This is the only in person class currently meeting.  

PLEASE JOIN US for our next outdoor worship night, Sunday, August 16th, at 7:00 p.m. 
This worship time will also serve as a “back to school” night for prayer and blessing 
on our students and teachers.   

current happeningsthings to know

Don Ferguson will have a shunt placed on August 14th at OU Medical Center to 
address problems with hydrocephalus.  

Holly Osburn’s mother, Jamie Thompson, has been diagnosed with B-Cell lymphoma 
and will be starting treatment right away involving chemotherapy, and possibly 
radiation.  

Mark Estep’s mother, Marion Schildman, has a fractured pelvis and is in rehab in 
Edmond. She is struggling with depression.  

Lee Mullican, continue to pray for recovery from surgeries, healing from cancer, 
encouragement. He has also been ill with COVID-19, but is improving from that 
illness.  

Kendall Fike, children’s intern for The Springs, has been sick with COVID-19, but is 
improving.  

for prayer
Readings for the coming week of August 2, 2020

• First reading and Psalm
◦ Genesis 32:22-31
◦ Psalm 17:1-7, 15

• Alternate First reading and Psalm
◦ Isaiah 55:1-5
◦ Psalm 145:8-9, 14-21

• Second reading
◦ Romans 9:1-5

• Gospel
◦ Matthew 14:13-21

The word of the Lord weekly
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